Design Technology

Save Money

Don’t buy a craft apron!

Join our
APRON SCHEME

Students are required to wear an apron for Art, Food Technology and Manufacturing practical work.  Aware of the costs involved in providing your child with protective clothing the Design Technology department has introduced a rental scheme.  The scheme aims to save parents money and avoids students not having an apron for practical lessons.

For a one off payment of £5 at the start of Y7, students will be “Rented” an apron for the five years whilst at the school.  This means that there will always be protective clothing available within the work areas for those students who join the scheme.  Aprons under this scheme are kept in school and are laundered within school.  

You are invited you to join the scheme in the first two weeks of this September term.  Please send your payment back with your child to their next Design Technology lesson if you wish to join the scheme. 

The cost is only £5.00.

[image: image1.png]Horboury

|OOYOS
—|
()




